November 1, 2017
To: Maks.D

STONE & BRICK MASONRY GROUP

| just want to let you know how much | appreciate the excellent work

Your men did repairing the tiles on my patio.

Your men came and started the job on time as agreed upon and finished

their professional work in acceptable time.

I am very happy with the work they did and will definitely call Stone & Brick Masonry

Group when | need future work to be done.

Singerely,

e

768 Spring Willow Bay

Palatine, Il



